
From: Tim Marshall
To: David Cyr; Young, Betty (UTC)
Subject: Re: Fwd: McCain Foods Petition for Exemption
Date: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 9:08:09 AM

Betty,

Columbia Basin Railroad supports the exemption for McCain's close clearances.

Thank you, 

Tim Marshall 
General Manager 
Columbia Basin Railroad 

On Jul 3, 2019 8:30 AM, David Cyr <dcyr@cbrr.com> wrote:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Young, Betty (UTC)" <betty.young@utc.wa.gov>
Date: July 3, 2019 at 8:12:20 AM PDT
To: "'dcyr@cbrr.com'" <dcyr@cbrr.com>
Subject: FW: McCain Foods Petition for Exemption

Hi Dave – do you have a few minutes to talk about this today?

 

 

Betty Young

Rail Safety Program Advisor

(360) 664-1202 – Office

(360) 292-5470 – Cell

Utilities and Transportation Commission  (UTC)

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

www.utc.wa.gov

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

07/03/19   14:45

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:tmarshall@cbrr.com
mailto:dcyr@cbrr.com
mailto:betty.young@utc.wa.gov
mailto:betty.young@utc.wa.gov
mailto:dcyr@cbrr.com
mailto:dcyr@cbrr.com
http://www.utc.wa.gov/

